
Dear Parents & Carers, 

  

Ahead of Year 4's residential to Laches Wood, there will be a drop in session next Friday 

22nd September from 3:15p.m.- 4:00p.m. in the Year 4 classroom. This will be an 

opportunity to meet the staff who will be going on the visit with your child and ask any 

questions you may have or pass on any information that staff need to know.  

  

Your child will be bringing home a medical form, suggested kit list and menu. Please 

complete the medical form and return back to school as soon as possible. 

  

Thank you 

  

Mr Pearson 
Sent via 

 

 

https://u17053880.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=kqJSHv5qPTYbCBWEqnpH2ADj4Mz7l-2FMjySXEXbcuDlo-3D0_Px_4hEK65DjdWfTGLRmIt3aIAGE7ikXj9KthEMSfzWrVvN6WRfdb6abR0CKYDhQOLzS1TcXoZNoeQDtpqiPBW6Z0KVP9SeRo6HBMtxA9AgFtBF6q1CL-2FdpmbPx2DZUjyS8Rc4W9t4kvkmvbYfGoBi2v10i9CQKcFuEMqP6Mjb5BSm9EQtWcs0WSbu-2FEvkOmUN8GVSmk4YQk4GzD0snJAvv8OorhX0XqOLoSFcJElLG5XbU-3D

